
 

 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 8:05 AM 
Subject: Fare Rises 
 
 To whom it may concern, 
  
I was recently told that there is going to be a City Rail fare increase. I believe that this is 
unacceptable because of the conditions of the trains and the timetable, yes the trains 
have been running on time more recently that in past years but this should not mean 
that the fares need to be increased. the level of rubbish and filth on the trains is 
appalling, stations need to have bins on them so people don't just leave it lying around.  
  
Regards 
 


